
<insert date>

Our reference: <insert ref. number>

A change for ReAssure
<Dear salutation>

The attached letter has been sent to ReAssure policyholders to explain the proposed transfer of 
business from Legal & General into ReAssure.

Why have you written to me?
Because your LV= policy (or the LV= policy you have an interest in) is invested in one or more 
ReAssure funds. 

If you have multiple LV= policies, the affected policy is either a Self-Invested Personal Pension or a 
Trustee Investment Plan.

Who is ReAssure? 
ReAssure is a life and pensions company which buys and administers closed books of business from 
other companies. Read more at reassure.co.uk/about-us.

What do I need to do?
You should read the attached letter, and supporting documents at  
www.reassure.co.uk/LGAS-transfer.

If you’re happy with the proposed transfer you don’t need to do anything. If you have any comments, 
questions, objections or concerns about the proposed transfer you should get in touch with ReAssure 
using the contact details in the attached letter. 

If you have a query that isn’t related to the proposed transfer, you should contact LV= using the  
usual contact details. Please do not contact LV= about the proposed transfer.

<Yours sincerely>

  
Lynzi Harrison
Life Customer Services Director
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